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NOTICE 

A meeting regarding the preparations related to upcoming NAAC 

visit to the University will be held under the chairmanship of the 

Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor on 24th of February, 2022 (Thursday) 

02:00pm at TEQIP Auditorium (Academic Block-III). In this 

regard all CR’s are directed to make it convenient to attend the 

said meeting on the scheduled date and time positively. 

 

 

 

I/C Head, CIR 
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